
From: Tina Janjatovic  
Sent: 13 August 2020 4:51 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Subject: ACCC/C/2020/179 
 
Dear Ms. Marshall, 
  
I regret to inform you that due to state of emergency which was imposed in Serbia from march until the May, caused by 
COVID 19, and very difficult epidemiological situation, I had to twice cancel the meeting with competent ministries 
regarding the communication concerns compliance by Serbia with articles 6(4), 8 and 9(4) of the Aarhus Convention.  
  
I kindly ask you to allow the extension of the deadline (23 August 2020) so that I could have enough time to hold  the 
new meeting with the competent ministries and to prepare the written explanation regarding compliance case . 
  
Best regards, 
  
  
Tina Janjatović 


